
August 2, 2002

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

With this letter Illinois Consolidated Telephone Company (“ICTC”) hereby transmits a complete
copy of its Base Document Tariff F.C.C. No. 2, Access Services.  This base document includes
all tariff changes that became effective as of July 31, 2002.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of:

Tom McMinn, Toll and Carrier Relations Supervisor
ICTC
121 S. 17th Street
Mattoon, IL  61938

Phone: 217-235-3316
Fax: 217-235-3500
E-mail: tmcminn@mcleodusa.com

Sincerely,

Thomas O. McMinn
Regulatory Services


